Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2009 11:38 AM

To: ‘Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Filing; Baertschi, Dennis; Kreml, Anni

Subject: RO0121 240366- 999 San Pablo Ave., Albany - switch proposed SAM schedule to 2Q & 4Q

to maintain coop monitoring

Peter,

The proposal to amend the semiannual groundwater monitoring schedule from first and third quarter to second and
fourth quarter for the above referenced site is acceptable.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Monday, August 10, 2009 12:29 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Filing; Baertschi, Dennis; Kreml, Anni

Subject: 240366- 999 San Pablo Ave., Albany - switch proposed SAM schedule to 2Q & 4Q to maintain coop monitoring

Jerry,

The Arco station across Marin Ave. from the subject site monitors groundwater during the second and fourth quarters, so |
propose to amend our semiannual groundwater monitoring proposal from first and third quarter to second and fourth
guarter to maintain coop monitoring.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608-2008
Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170
pschaefer@craworld.com



